
Staff Update 
 

We are delighted to announce 
Grace as our newest recruit to 
the team.  Grace has 
volunteered at the school and 
had a placement with the EYFS 
children at Dringhouses as 
part of her York College 
course.  
 
Congratulations to Hannah 
who recently passed her 
mathematics exam, fantastic! 
 

Fundraising 
 
If you work for an organisation 
or know of any links to grants 
that we may be able to apply 
for please do let us know. We 
also have a fundraising page 
where we can get money 
when you shop, please follow 
link for details.  
https://www.easyfundraising.
org.uk/causes/dringhouses-
out-of-school-club  
 

Year 6 leavers 
 

Good luck to all the Year 6 
leavers, we will miss you and 
wish you all the best for 
secondary school! 
 

Trustee recruitment 
 

We are looking for new 
trustees to join our board. 
Please see the attached pdf 
for details. 

Summer Holiday 
Club Update 
 

We’re only a week or so away 
and we’re looking forward to a  
lovely six weeks with the 
children. 
 
Cheqdin always has the latest 
availability, some days are 
now full, but we have spaces 
some days.  
 
If we’re full and you have an 
emergency please do contact 
us, we will always try and 
help. 
 
A reminder that the school is 
closed on 2nd and 3rd of 
September, we’re open if you 
need us. 
 

Can you help us to 
help you? 
 
Are you involved in any sports 
clubs, providers or similar?  
Could you run a short session 
or two during the holidays? If 
so, please do contact Lauren 
or Mark.  
 

Sunscreen 
 
If the sun ever blesses us 
again, we’ll make sure 
children have sunscreen.  
Don’t forget to label any tubs 
and tubes that you send in – 
thank you. 

 

Fun Facts 

 
The Eiffel tower grows in the 
summer as the metal expands.  
If you’re going to Paris this 

summer perhaps 
you check this!  
 
While you’re 
there have a look 
at the Mona Lisa 

to see if it’s true that she has 
no eyebrows. 
 
The Humber Bridge is the 
longest suspension bridge in 
the world that you walk or 
cycle across.  If you’re heading 
to The Deep why not have a 
walk over. 

 

See you soon! 
 
If we don’t see you 
beforehand, please have a 
lovely summer and look after 
each other. We will see you on 
September the 4th for the new 
school year.  
 

Expansion 
 
Thank you for your support on 
our recent expansion news 
and thank you for your 
patience while we work 
through the administration of 
allocating these new spaces.  

    

 

Dringhouses Out of School Club

c/o Dringhouses Primary School
St. Helen’s Road, Dringhouses, York YO24 1HW  

Manager:  Lauren Ferrige Tel: 07704 069078   
Email: dringhouses@dringhousesoosc.co.uk

www.dringhousesoosc.co.uk
Ofsted Registration Number: 2710837

July 2024 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/dringhouses-out-of-school-club
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/dringhouses-out-of-school-club
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/dringhouses-out-of-school-club

